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NLC: Lifestyle audit implementation 
 

Members informed the PSA that the employer unilaterally introduced the lifestyle audit and requested that 

all employees comply with this policy. The PSA forwarded a letter on 4 September 2024 to the 

Commissioner and requested that this policy be held in abeyance pending the introduction of this matter 

at the Bargaining Forum for negotiation and finalisation. The Commissioner responded on 9 September 

2024, informing the PSA that this policy will be reverted to the Bargaining Forum for negotiations. A date 

for the next meeting will be communicated soon to all parties.  

 

Members will be informed of progress in this regard. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can contact Perma Thobela on 082 880 8929 / 

perma.thobela@psa.co.za or contact the PSA Provincial Office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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